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To whom it may concern;
Regarding the matter of Decommissioning at Indian Point in New York, The process requires the greatest caution
and attention to detail by qualified personnel as critical environmental concerns have arisen about the potential
release of radioactive materials.
Based on current information about Holtec, it should NOT be assigned as lisensee for the Decommissioning.
   Respectfully, Robert Conticchio 11709

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:racman42@gmail.com
mailto:Hearing.Docket@nrc.gov

